Chair: Heather DeLollis-Fitzgerald (Not in attendance)

Attendees: Pat Holliday, Lisa Rogol, Kim Schneider, Aileen Beck, Myra Gildenberg,

Peter Tattersall, Cindy Napolitano, Eldar Yuzbashev

There was no Board meeting in January; the next one is scheduled for 9th February.

Principal's Report:

The first snow day has been used and therefore May 26th will be a school day.

There was an early release due to weather on Monday 26th January. Wednesday 28th January had a delayed opening.

There will be an early release on 5th February as the teachers are learning about the new PARCC tests.

Mrs. Papcun will start maternity leave in April – we all wish her well.

There will be no school on the 16th February, President's day.

Math Science and Tech Night

The event was well received and several people commented on how well it was organized by Mrs. Rogol. The High School children had their own room with displays and this was well attended. All other rooms had ebbs and flows of people with the overall attendance being over 100 families.

The Star lab was popular and the video game program written by a Greenbrook pupil was a stand out attraction.

Spring Literacy Night – 14th April 7pm start;

This event theme will depend on the Board of Education's district theme that will be presented at the next Board meeting.

There will be wax museum presentation as in previous years; all other aspects of the planning will take place at the next meeting.

The meeting finished on time at 7:30 pm

Next Meeting: March 3rd 2015